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I strongly oppose HB 1051. 

It allows private landowners to bypass the land use planning that has been in place in 

Oregon that has helped make this a wonderful place to live.  I understand that 

Governor Kotek is pressuring for more housing to be built, but HB 1051 is not the 

way to do it.  HB 2001 has provided a quicker process to obtain land for housing, 

within a thoughtful planning process.  HB 1051 would be driven by private 

landowners who want to develop their land.   

SB 1051 will undermine our land use system and processes  - please vote no.  


